
Acceptable shoes at the John of Gaunt School  

School shoes are particularly expensive, but we have had some issues with parents 

spending a lot of money on footwear which clearly does not take note of the school’s 

policy. Indeed, we are told that many retail outlets promote these trainer-like shoes as 

being ‘school shoes’. In our view, footwear of this type is not formal and is 

consequently not appropriate for our school 

Shoes should be suitable for school, waterproof – ‘polishable’, not fabric, trainer style or boots 

including ankle boots.  

Acceptable: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Unacceptable Examples: 

  

 


